February 14, 2022:

Dear Wakasa Memorial Committee:

Thank you for your second letter dated February 14, 2022.

In the same spirit of cooperation mentioned in your second letter, let's adopt your proposed agenda for tomorrow's meeting.

Sincerely,

## **Topaz Museum Board of Directors**

Jane Beckwith, President

Lance Atkinson, Scott Bassett, Kiley Chase, Lorelei Draper, Sherrie Hayashi, Ned Isokawa, Mark Nelson, Rick Okabe, Hisashi Sugaya, Teresa Thompson, Patricia Wakida

## cc:

Mike Reynolds, Regional Director, Interior Regions 6, 7, 8, NPS
Lisa P. Davidson, Acting Program Manager, National Historic Landmarks Program, NPS
Justin Henderson, Heritage Partnerships Program, Intermountain Region, NPS
Robert Nieweg, National Trust for Historic Preservation
Michelle Magalong, Asian and Pacific Islander Americans in Historic Preservation
Jennifer Ortiz, Director, Utah Division of State History
Chris Merritt, Utah State Historic Preservation Office
Carol Kawase, District Governor NCWNP, JACL
David Inoue, Executive Director, JACL
Jani Iwamoto, Utah State Senator, 4th District